Newsletter No 069
PAPAKURA

HIGH SCHOOL

17 November 2020

Téna koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste

Dear Parents / Caregivers

School Closed
Staff Only Day
Thursday 19 November 2020

Early Finish
Friday, 20 November 2020
1:35 pm

This Thursday 19 November all secondary schools in New Zealand have been
instructed to close for the day to allow staff to have Professional Development on the
new standards being introduced in 2021.

We will also have an early finish on Friday 20 November to allow for a farewell
function for the Principal.

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.

Nga mihi
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John Rohs
PRINCIPAL
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